
As a mother to a 7-year-old boy and an employee of my city library; I am wondering 
why now is our State Republican elected officials so interested in taking away the 
citizens of this states First Amendment Rights? It should always be the job of the 
parent/guardian not the job of the State. With these type of poorly written laws it feels 
like we as a state are moving backwards instead of forwards and making the people 
feel less free, with an already underfunded system how is legislation going to fund 
such a bill?


